
From: Maggie Heraty  

Sent: 24 February 2025 11:12 

To: Planning 

Subject: Objection to planning application 2025/0637/T 

 

I wish to object most strongly to the application to fell the holm oak tree in the 

front garden of 95 Frognal.  The lower part of the trunk of this tree is shown on 

this Street view:  Street View of 95 Frognal · Google Maps 

 

 
 

 
Street View of 95 Frognal · Google Maps 

95 Frognal, London NW3 6XX, UK 

 

 

 

This majestic tree is an enormous asset to the immediate neighbourhood, 

visually and environmentally, as well as providing shelter and food for insects, 

birds and small mammals.  Its removal would be a huge loss on so many levels 

to this heavily built-up area. 

 

I would suggest that the owners redirect their attention to trimming back their 

boundary hedge which encroaches into the very narrow pavement and hangs 

over to catch in the hair of passers by.  

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

Maggie Heraty OBE MSc FCILT FRSA  

6c Frognal Mansions 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmaps.app.goo.gl%2Fwy3fGC3C1sWx9dG3A&data=05%7C02%7Cplanning%40camden.gov.uk%7C039a306eded747d2f0d608dd54c40898%7C5e8f4a342bdb4854bb42b4d0c7d0246c%7C0%7C0%7C638759923137879025%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=m8H74geLvXNaMwm4wFQJBudi1QkPpg294TIWsCEjfDw%3D&reserved=0
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